
Rosemary Pattison 

22 Ewe boon Road 

01-05 Palm Springs 

S259 328 

 

Date: 8th July 2019 

 

Director - General (Telecoms & Post) 

Deputy CE (Policy, Regulation & Competition Development  

Infocomm Media development Authority 

10 Pasir Panjang Road 

03-01 Mapletree Business CIty 

Singapore 117438 

 

Re: Second Consultation on 5G Mobile services and Networks 

 

Dear Ms Aileen Chia 

 

As a mother of two young children I write with great concern for the proposed roll-out of 5G 

mobile service in Singapore without the necessary and required research having been 

undertaken to demonstrate what the impact of this technology is on human health. 

 

The implications of 5G will vastly increase the overall levels of microwave radiation in 

Singapore, with mini- cells being placed everywhere and no regard  for schools, residences or 

office spaces. The levels in Singapore are already high in comparison with other countries. 

 

More and more countries are delaying/postponing or suspending the roll-out of 5G based on 

the latest research that shows that this technology is connected to the onset of cancer, plus 

many other health issues. Belgium has put a stop to 5G, Italy are halting the rollout of 5G, the 

Netherlands will not commission 5G until radiation research is undertaken. Russia have 

refused to allow network operators to proceed and many states in the US are implementing 

various strategies to reduce and control the increase in radiation that will be  caused by 5G. 

 

I urge the Singapore government to launch an independent enquiry to fully investigate this 

matter before proceeding any further. 

 

The health and wealthfare of the Singapore population must be placed as an absolute priority 

on this matter. 

 

Your Sincerely 

 

Rosemary Pattison 

 


